The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Mr Jessiman BTO Solicitors 1 Edinburgh Quay 133 Fountainbridge Edinburgh EH3 9QG

Your ref: LJD/ASE1193 MEDI/3/110

Our Ref: BMcL-0066-13

Date: 26th March 2013

Dear Mr Jessiman,

Re Raychel Ferguson (PRELIMINARY)

Thank you for your response to my letter of 28 February. Can I ask you to take instructions from Dr Taylor on another issue please and to let us know the position?

At pages 8 and 9 of his witness statement WS-280/1(in answer to question 7(b)) Dr Taylor has described the composition of the Sick Children's Liaison Group (the Group). It does not appear from this that the Erne Hospital/ Sperrin Lakeland Trust, was directly represented on the Group and if so, how? Can you ask Dr Taylor to confirm if the Erne Hospital/ Sperrin Lakeland Trust was represented on the Group. If not, what mechanisms, if any, existed, in so far as Dr Taylor is aware, to communicate the Group's deliberations and conclusions to pediatricians in the Erne Hospital/Sperrin Lakeland Trust or to obtain feedback from the Erne Hospital /Sperrin Lakeland Trust to the Group.

Yours sincerely,

Brian McLoughlin

Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

newweell to rained

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341